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Rt Hon Theresa May MP.
The Office of the Prime Minister
10 Downing Street.
London.
SW1A 2AA

5 September 2016

Avoid losing Conservative votes and public respect with the current HS2 debt control plan

Dear Prime Minister,

We wish to draw your attention to the fact that HS2 would prevent the nation from obtaining
important general improvements. This would guarantee that the conservative party will lose
millions of votes throughout London, England and Wales.

Much needed house-building, flood protection, renewable non-fossil energy, health and schools are
of far greater direct benefit to the wider economy in which we all share. The final costs of HS2 are
unknown, as no proper surveys were undertaken for budgets, nor adequate compensation
included.

There is a clear tension between the Brexit-voting population and Parliament. Central Londoners
will now be asked to live with greatly increased pollution and dust levels, noisy construction 24/7,
daily travel congestion, diversions and accidents, for at least 17 years; and without any
compensation whatsoever in Camden and Park Royal. This has impacted voting, and will do so
more tellingly in the next election.

The Euston and Park Royal plans both demonstrate that HS2’s ground and space claims are hugely
detrimental to their environments, with little demonstrable public benefit..

We believe the great transport planners of the past, Brunel and Buchanan, would not have
supported the current HS2 plan, for many reasons; and we do not support it either.

Our opinion, as stated above, is shared by millions of people in the United Kingdom. Before the HS2
bill goes to Royal Assent, and while there is still time, will you please show clear, rational
leadership, and postpone the scheme to enable changes, which will also ease future debt and
borrowing, to help manage the budgets, and the nation’s broader needs.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Primavera Boman

PRIMAVERA BOMAN-BEHRAM
27 OVALROAD REGENTS PARK LONDON NWI1 7EA  T: +44 (0)207 485-6822 E: primaverab@gmail.com
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We agree with Ms Boman's letter on Page 1.

Signed by:

PRIMAVERA BOMAN-BEHRAM
27 OVAL ROAD REGENTS PARK LONDON NW1 7EA T: +44 (0)207 485-6822 E: primaverab@gmail.com
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